
Say No to Egnedol’s Experimental Waste and Wood 

Gasification Plant in Milford Haven 

Blackbridge site where the gasification plant would be built 

Egnedol  has applied for planning permission to 

build a large waste and wood gasification plant 

at Blackbridge, Milford Haven.  Residents have 

until 2nd February to object to the proposal.   

The plant would: 

 Use a technology which no company has 

ever made to work in the UK - so it’s 

unlikely to deliver the promised jobs and 

benefits; 

 Use a technology associated with 

significant risks of explosion and higher 

than planned toxic air emissions; 

 Possibly divert 240,000 tonnes of waste 

that could be recycled—at least Egnedol 

provides no evidence that this won’t 

happen. 

 

 Go to 

biofuelwatch.org.uk/20

17/egnedol-gasifier-

objection/  to object to 

the application. 

 Tell your Councillors 

and AMs about your 

concerns. 

 Spread the word and 

contact 

biofuelwatch@ymail.com 

if you want to do more. 

 


